
From: Sotirakos, Peter  
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 7:25 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: 0 Elgin Mills Road East-City file D0320003 
 
 
I am a Richmond hill resident & I am opposing the high rise condo building at 0 Elgin 
Mills Rd east. 
The high density will increase the traffic in the area, creating pollution  
Thank you  
 
Peter Sotirakos  
93 Shadow Falls Drive 
 


